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I strongly oppose SB 210, as voting by mail provides access to voting for those who 

may be home bound or otherwise unable to go to the polls in person. We have been 

using this system for years with only positive effect, and without any increase in voter 

fraud. We should keep vote my mail to allow everyone's vote to count.  

 


